30 January 1990

S. R. Morss

EZ 910

RFD 2, Lake Shore Rd.

Boxford, MA @1%921
Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter will
WNEZ on the date

Thanks for your i

serve as Q5L acknowledging your reception of
and times specified in your DX report.

nterest in WNEZ.

Warren Schroeger

Operations Manager

WNEZ )

910 AM STEREO



